
DO YOU KNOW WHO TO CONTACT IF YOU 

HAVE A POWER CUT? 
  

105 IS THE NEW NUMBER TO CALL 
 

It’s free of charge and will put you through to your local network operator who can give you help 
and advice. 
 
Visit www.powercut105.com to find out more about 105 and electricity network operators. 
 

                                      
The public can also call 105 if they spot damage to electricity power lines and substations that could 

put them, or someone else, in danger.  

 


